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I am totally against the attempt to do anything with Oregon's successful vote-by-mail 

system.  It has worked beautifully and assures a much better representation of the 

populace than in person voting.  Please vote against this attempt to interfere with our 

voting system. 

 

Elaine McFarlane 

 


